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From: Yeung Kwok Keung
Date:  10™ March 2004

Re: Letter of Support for DotAsia Organisation ICANN TLD Bid

Dear ICANN Board Members,

We understand that the Dot Asia Organisation wishes to submit a bid to
ICANN to establish an Asia Pacific based Top-Level Domain (TLD) and
undertake to fully support the Organisation in this bid. We believe that

the .Asia initiative, as proposed by the DotAsia Organisation, is an appropriate
and viable structure that is representative of the Asia Pacific community and
will serve for the betterment of the Internet experience for the Asia Pacific
community.

We therefore ask you to look favourable upon the DotAsia Organisation
proposal to launch and operate the .Asia TLD in Asia Pacific.

Yours faithfully,
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Executive Director

Hong Kong Productivity Council

TST P.O. Box 99027 Hong Kong * HKPC Building, 78 Tat Chee Avenue, Kowloon, Hong Kong
Tel: (852) 2788 5678 # Fax: (852) 2788 5900 » Telex: 32842 HKPC HX
FARALDBBREHEIIR - FEAMEBZBISREEHAR

HKPC - AQ13



